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Sincerely,
Notice of Cancelled

Planning Commission Meeting
The March 11, 2021
City of Shady Cove
 Planning Commission Meeting is cancelled 
22451 Highway 62  (   PO Box 1210  (   Shady Cove,  OR  97539  (   (541) 878-2225  (   FAX:  (541) 878-2226

E-Mail:  djermain@shadycove.org    (  Web Site: www.shadycove.org
Mayor


Shari Tarvin





Councilors


Dick McGregor


Kathy Nuckles


Tim Evertt
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